December 23, 1969

Dear Mr. Smith:

This acknowledges your letter of December 19. I simply want to tell you that the University has requested payment for the damages resulting from the sit-in, the staff of the University has undertaken an investigation into rule infractions by identifiable individuals, and the University has requested the County Prosecutor to investigate this and pursue the matter to the fullest extent of the law.

Sincerely yours,

John X. Jamrich President

JXJ:GB

Mr. Louis F. Smith St. Lynace, Michigan 49781